
Red Bird Ministries, a Catholic Apostolate, serves
ordinary families who have been given an
extraordinary cross to carry called child loss.
Serving all families of child loss from pregnancy
through adulthood.

In observance of pregnancy and infant loss day
October 15th, Red Bird Ministries invites our
community to join us in raising awareness and
funds to support families of loss. 

On October 13th, we will be collecting
donations for our support offering for
families of loss. If you choose to donate at
least $1, you get to wear blue jeans for the
day!
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